
 
 

10260 Matern Place 
Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 

Phone:  (562) 447 - 2700 
               

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING SEWER CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY 
 

West Valley Sanitation District has contracted with Insituform Technologies to rehabilitate the 
sewers along the streets shown on the back of this notice.  This work is scheduled to begin on 
September 7, 2021 and last approximately three months.  Rehabilitation of the sewers will 
increase the reliability and extend the life of this critical piece of infrastructure.  
  
The rehabilitation process will not require excavation.  However, equipment will need to be 
parked over and around sewer manholes for a continuous 36-hour period.  During this period, 
street parking may be restricted, and temporary traffic lane closures or detours may be required.  
“No Parking” signs will be posted 72-hours in advance of work. 
 
Access for emergency vehicles, garbage collection, in addition to access to driveways will be 
maintained throughout the sewer rehabilitation process.  Interruptions to your sanitary sewer 
service are not required. However, you may be requested to reduce the amount of water you 
place down the drain to help facilitate the rehabilitation work. 
 
Additional notifications will be distributed to affected residents and businesses two weeks and 
72-hours in advance of construction activities in your immediate area.   
 
For any questions regarding this notice or during construction please contact: 
 

Oscar Molina-Superintendent   Jason Cumbo-Construction Inspector 
Insituform Technologies or West Valley Sanitation District 
(562) 413-1594    (408) 234-8844 
Omolina921@aegion.com   Jcumbo@westvalleysan.org 

 
West Valley Sanitation District and Insituform Technologies thank you for your cooperation and 
patience during this work. 
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